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Governor Election 

Thank you to everyone who voted in the Parent Gover-

nor Election.  The two parents who have been elected 

are Nicola Proud and Douglas Welsh.  
 

World Book Day 

World Book Day (2nd March) is fast approaching and 

we are really looking forward to celebrating our love 

of books on that day.  We have some exciting activi-

ties planned that we hope will ignite a love of reading 

in everyone.    

 

We would like the children to come dressed up as 

their favourite book character, we will be awarding 

prizes for the most imaginative costumes.  In addition 

to this, we will be holding a ‘Swap and Drop’ 

event.  Each child can bring in a book that they no 

longer read.  They will then ‘drop’ off their book and 

‘swap’ for another.  The children will also take part in 

World Book Day activities within their classes and we 

are all going to be looking at the book ‘The Journey’ 

by Aaron Becker, generating some fabulous writing 

that will become part of a whole 

school display.  

 

We look forward to seeing everyone dressed up!  

 

Many thanks,  

Mrs Patterson  
 

Child/Family/Teacher meetings 

A reminder that the meetings are next week on Mon-

day 13th February and Tuesday 14th February.  Sign-

up sheets are outside each classroom.  If you are una-

ble to come into school to make an appointment then 

please contact the school office to arrange a meeting. 

 

Pokémon cards and other valuable items 

Please can we remind parents that children should not 

bring cards or other items into school.  This avoids 

any upset if they get lost or if they become the 

source of a disagreement. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like this information in another language or format please let us know. 
 

Safer Internet Day 

Safer Internet Day took place on Tuesday this week.  

Mrs Seal launched the day with an assembly all about 

staying safe online.  The children then participated in a 

number of activities and workshops in the afternoon; 

involving, role play, discussions about different problem 

scenarios, designed a poster for the S.M.A.R.T rules and 

created top tips to be safe online.  Some pictures of the 

children who took part in these activities are at the end 

of this Newsletter. 
 

Here is what some of the Year 3/4 Children had to say 

about the day; 

Today we had an assembly about Online Safety and we 

learned lot's about it. We also designed our own online 

S.M.A.R.T poster and acrostic poems. 

Online we need to be:  

Sensible - be kind to others 

Meet - never meet anyone you don’t know                

Accept—don’t accept things you don’t know 

Responsible—be responsible about what you send 

Tell—if you are not sure tell an adult 
 

Interesting                           

Never 

True 

Eager 

Reliable 

No-No talking to strangers 

Exiting 

Truthful 
 

We had an amazing time doing all of these activities and 

now we know how to be safe online.   

Seren, Lilia and Timmie 
 

Please see the attachments with this newsletter which 

contain a list of places to find help if there is ever a 

problem online. Please be advised there is also a tech-

nical support advice attachment on the school website 

which parents can refer to for help.  

http://romanby.n-yorks.sch.uk/data/documents/letter-

internet-safety.pdf 
 

 

 

 

 



Music for Life 

We had a great Music for Life day with three mem-

bers of the 6Pac Jazz group.  Thanks to the Friends 

of Romanby school who funded the performance and 

workshops as well as to Sowerby Music Group for or-

ganising the event.  
 

This is what some of the Year One children thought 

about the day; 

I liked the drum and the double bass.  I liked the 

marching and the clapping. It was exciting.  I liked the 

singing because it was loud.  We learned Jazz and we 

did a story called "We're going on a Bear Hunt".  I 

liked it because it was wonderful. It was fun and I 

liked playing the drums. 

Tobias, Joshua, Maisie, Oliver, Emilia, Bella -Mai 
 

Beavers 

Romanby Beavers is a fun group for 6-8 year olds and 

we meet on Tuesday's at the Applegarth School from 

5.30pm -6.30pm. Our Cub pack is for 8-10 1/2 year 

olds and meet on Monday's at the Applegarth School 

from 6pm-7.30pm. Boys and girls are welcome and if 

you want any further information please call Simon on 

08456442662 or email gsl@romanby-scouts.org.uk  
 

Girls Cricket 

Ever wanted to give cricket a go and have some fun? 

Here’s an opportunity for any girls aged 7-15 
 

At Hambleton Leisure Centre on Tuesday 21st and 

Wednesday 22nd February 10.00am—12.00 noon 
 

No need to book, just turn up and its free! 
 

Organised by the Hambleton Junior Cricket League 

and Hambleton & Galtres Cricket Development Group 

(Tel 07989 192458 or 07841 481785) 
 

Lost Property 

We have had a doll handed in to the school office.  It 

is from Wilkinsons and is the size of a Barbie doll. If 

you think your child may have lost this please call in to 

the office to collect. Thank you.  
 

School Calendar 

Please click on the following link for all up and coming 

events in school: 

http://romanby.n-yorks.sch.uk/home/calendar/ 
 

School closes for the half term holiday at the nor-

mal time on 17th February and reopens on 27th 

February  

 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

Congratulations to the following children who re-

ceived “Star of the Week” awards in our last two 

Friday celebration assemblies:  

Rec/Y1 RA Robyn, Lewis, Noah, Matthew 

Rec LH Aiden, William, Scarlett 

Y1/2 DP Ophelia, Alexandra, Miles, Chloe 

Y1/2 SW/HC Harley, Lucy W, Daniel, Poppy, Lucy L   

Y3/4 RO Skye, Tom, Sadie, Porter, Emily  

Y3/4 ES Annelli, Safia, Ellie Jo, Sophia   

Y3/4 SB Jack, Louis, Isabelle, Tianna  

Y5/6 DW Olivia, Taylor, Alice, Maddy  

Y5/6 JW/LH Elizabeth, Abbie, Jack, Ryan 

Y5/6AA Rowan, Alex, Esther, Riley 
 

House Teams 

Each week the team points awarded by staff are 

added up and the winning team announced in our Fri-

day assembly.  The scores so far are:  

Red Dragons—  3 

Blue Sharks— 5 

Green Geckos— 4 

Yellow Lions— 2 
 

Date of Next Newsletter  

The next Newsletter will be w/c 27th February.  

Any contributions by lunchtime Tuesday 28th Febru-

ary 2017 please.  

 

 

 

 

 



SPRING TERM 2017 

Wednesday 4 January 2017 First Day of Term 

Friday 17 February 2017 Half Term Holiday begins – 3.15pm/3.25pm 

Monday 27 February 2017 Pupils return to school 

Friday 7April 2017  Last Day of Term – school closes at 3.15pm/3.25pm  

 

SUMMER TERM 2017 

Tuesday 25 April 2017   First Day of Term 

Monday 1 May 2017   School closed – May Day Bank Holiday 

Friday 26th May 2017  Half Term Holiday begins – 3.15pm/3.25pm 

Monday 5th June 2017  Pupils return to school 

Friday 21st July 2017  Last Day of Term – school closes at 3.15pm/3.25pm  

 

AUTUMN TERM 2017 

Tuesday 5 September 2017 First Day of Term 

Friday 20 October 2017 Half Term Holiday begins – 3.15pm/3.25pm 

Monday 30 October 2017 Pupils return to school  

Friday 22 December 2017 Last Day of Term – school closes at 3.15pm/3.25pm 

  

Training Days: January 3 2017, April 24 2017, July 24 2017 and July 25 2017, 4 September 2017 


